
 

St. Joseph’s Primary School, Lisburn Pupil Friendly School Development Plan   2018/2019 

Each year our school has a School Development Plan. This plan sets out the things we want to improve and make better in our school.  

Here are our targets for 2018/2019: 

 

 

 

 
 

How will we know when we have done it? 
 

Pastoral Care 
We want to introduce new ‘Positive Behaviour Routines’ so that school can be a 
safe and happy place for all our pupils 
 
 

Each pupil will know our Golden and Silver Rules and our traffic light system. 
 
There will be less incidents of poor behaviour in the classroom and playground. 
 

In Mathematics and Numeracy…. 
We want to make sure that every pupil is challenged in their learning in 
Mathematics 
 
 

The work you do in Mathematics will not be too easy for you but it will challenge you to think a 
little more in order complete a range of tasks 
 
 
 

In Language and Literacy… 
We want to make sure that every pupil is challenged in their learning in 
Literacy 
 

The work you do in Literacy will not be too easy for you but it will challenge you to think a little 
more in order complete a range of tasks 
 

In ICT… 
We want to make sure that pupils know and understand the 5 ES and that we 
have up to date hardware ie Clevertouch boards in our school to help you learn  

You will understand each of the 5Es and you will know when you are learning about them. You 
will be able to talk about the 5Es when talking about your work in ICT 
 
 
 

Pupil Involvement 
We want to listen to what pupils have to say through our pupil council, eco 
council and learning leaders. We want to continue to use our Digital Leaders to 
enhance learning and teaching in ICT. We want to give you the chance to tell 
us what you think through pupil questionnaires 
 

You will have the chance to tell us what you think about school through questionnaires at the 
end of the year. We will have digital leaders to help us with ICT. These pupils will come from P6 
and P7 and will deliver assemblies and help in classrooms. You will have the chance to join pupil 
council or the eco council to help us improve our school and make it a better and nicer place to 
learn 
 
 

Healthy School 
We want to make sure ‘The Daily Mile’ is run to all classes to ensure you get 
enough physical activity in the day. We want to make sure that you know 
about food and where it comes from so that you can make healthy eating 
choices 
  

You will participate in The Daily Mile and increase your fitness levels. You will have the chance 
to participate in a number of lessons based on the origins of food. You will understand what 
makes a healthy lunch/meal. 
 
 
 


